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INTERMEDIATE STAGE BAND

Everyone's a Star!

With online learning back in full swing, it has been great to re-connect with our students for music
rehearsals again. After school, students take a small break, and then join a Zoom session with
their ensemble conductor to continue learning new repertoire and exercises to develop their
instrument technique and theory.

Here we see the Intermediate Stage Band jamming away at a new song they have just started to
learn called ‘ALL STAR’, which actually features in the Shrek movie. With the production of our
new school musical ‘Shrek’ starting very soon, the students are excited to learn this fun, up-beat
song to get in the spirit of the musical. The students did a great job at sight reading their parts,
and they look forward to when they can play music together again in the future.

Well done everyone!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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